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FAMILY PHYSICIAN NATIONAL CONVENTION IN BANGLORE, JAN 2005 
 
 
Dear Doctor, 
 
The Federation of Family Physicians’ Association of India (FFPAI) is having its 9th 
National Convention (FPNATCON 2005) in Bangalore, India for the first time. The dates 
are 28th to 30th January 2005 and the venue is ‘Jnana Jyothi Auditorium’, Central 
College Campus, Palace Road, Bangalore, India. The convention will include satellite 
workshops in six other institutions. We expect the participation of 2000 and more doctor 
delegates from different parts of the country, and also international delegates. The 
sessions will be addresses by eminent doctors from India and abroad. 
 
Family Physicians Association, Bangalore, a unit of FFPAI has the privilege of hosting 
this National Convention under the guidance and support of many senior family 
physicians, consultants, hospitals, institutions and medical associations in the city. Our 
membership exceeds 550 doctors and is the only professional body that is entirely 
dedicated to the continuing education of family physicians.  
 
This being a prestigious international gathering, I am sure it would be a good and worth 
while opportunity for you to interact with the top doctors of the world. I would like you 
to kindly attend the meeting and be a part of our convention. 
 
The brochure as well as the form are available in our website: http://www.fpab.net/ 
 
We are looking forward to your participation. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dr. Srinath Herur, 
Organising Secretary, 
FPNATCON 2005. 
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